
Converse County 4-H Market Livestock Educational Scholarship 

Converse County 4-H’s proceeds from the Converse County Fair Market Sale will be used to 

provide educational scholarships for market livestock project members who have sold a 4-H 

market animal at the Market Sale. Any active member who has sold an animal tagged under the 

Converse County 4-H program is eligible to apply. This scholarship is to be used for market 

livestock clinics, training, or camps related to the applicant’s livestock project(s). Twenty 

scholarships will be awarded, up to $50 per scholarship. Scholarships will be awarded on a first-

come, first-serve basis. Members may only receive one educational scholarship per 4-H year. 

Send applications to: kdoyle6@uwyo.edu or mail to Converse County 4-H, 1839 Madora Ave, 

Douglas, WY 82633 

 

Scholarship Application 

Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

4-H Age: ____________     Club: ___________________________________________ 

Active Member? (registered and paid)         YES _____      NO _____ 

List the years you have sold a 4-H animal at the CCF Market Sale: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Training attended or planned to attend: _____________________________________ 

Cost of Training: _______________   Location: ________________________________ 

Briefly state how this training will help improve you and your 4-H livestock project: 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

If payment is to be made out to someone other than the 4-H member, please list the name 

and address here: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Camps, clinics, and training opportunities are shared through the monthly newsletter and Converse 

County 4-H Facebook page. Please feel free to reach out to the Extension Office with questions or 

inquiries. 

Please send the Extension Office a note after attending the training to let us know what you 

learned. Pictures are also appreciated. 

mailto:kdoyle6@uwyo.edu

